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November 19, 2012 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW  
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Applications of GCI Communication Corp., ACS Wireless License Sub, Inc., 
ACS of Anchorage License Sub, Inc., and Unicom, Inc. for Consent to the 
Assignment of Licenses to Alaska Wireless Network, LLC  

 WT Docket No. 12-187  
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

On behalf of ACS Wireless License Sub, Inc. and ACS of Anchorage License Sub, Inc. 
(collectively “ACS”), ACS responds to information request number 9 from the  Wireless 
Telecommunications Bureau’s October 11, 2012 request for information and clarification in the 
above-referenced proceeding (the “October 11 Letter”).1   

 
 Information request number 9 states: 
 

9. Identify where, as a result of the consummation of the Proposed Transaction, 
the Company would no longer need roaming or wholesale agreements (from 
any other provider). 

 
ACS Response: 
 

[REDACTED] 
 
 

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
1   Letter from Ruth Milkman, Chief, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, to Lisa Phillips, 
ACS Wireless, Oct. 11, 2012. 
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[REDACTED] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 The information provided in this response to discovery request number 9 is Highly 
Confidential to ACS and therefore is being provided under seal pursuant to the Commission’s 
Second Protective Order in this docket.  The highly confidential information is marked Highly 
Confidential for the filing of the confidential version of this letter and the highly confidential 
information is redacted for the filing of the public version of this letter, consistent with the 
requirements of the Second Protective Order.  

 
Please contact me should any questions arise concerning this filing. 
 

 Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ 
Karen Brinkmann 
KAREN BRINKMANN PLLC 
555 Eleventh Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20004-1304 
(202) 365-0325 
KB@KarenBrinkmann.com 
Counsel for ACS 
 

cc:  Kathy Harris, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau 


